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Submission of Application of Pre Service Inspection for Review of 
Compliance of Sendai Nuclear Power Station Unit No.1  

with New Regulatory Requirements   
 
 
 
Kyushu Electric Power Company Inc. has received approval of construction work plan from 

the Nuclear Regulatory Authority on March 18, 2015, which we have submitted on July 8, 
2013 as the conditions for a review to verify that Sendai Nuclear Power Station Unit No.1 
compiles with the new regulatory requirements.  
 

Under the Reactor Regulation Act, we have today submitted application of pre service 
inspection of Sendai Nuclear Power Station Unit No.1 to the Nuclear Regulatory Authority 
for to receive the on-site review to check our safety measures are actually in line with the 
approved construction work plan.  

 
 We will respond sincerely and politely to the pre service inspection by the Nuclear 
Regulatory Authority and concentrate our efforts to the safety check for the restart of our 
nuclear power station. 

 
 


